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Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of the Republic of Korea and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation.

Georgia highlights the Government’s efforts in promoting human rights in various fields, including through incorporating accepted recommendations from the second cycle of UPR into its National Action Plan. We also note with appreciation the submission of the mid-term report regarding the implementation of the recommendations received during the second cycle and encourage the Government to follow this practice.

While acknowledging the enactment of the Framework Act on Gender Equality and the efforts in combating discrimination against single mothers, Georgia encourages the Republic of Korea to strengthen its policies to further promote women’s rights and prevent domestic violence.   


Georgia recommends the Republic of Korea to:
· Continue the process necessary for the adoption of the comprehensive anti-discrimination law;
· Accelerate process for the adoption of the third NAP on human rights in close cooperation with civil society. 

We wish the Delegation of the Republic of Korea a successful UPR.   
